
 
 

May 4, 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Louis Anthony Cox, Jr., Ph.D. 
Chair 
Clean Air Scientific Advisory Committee 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
1200 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 
Washington, D.C.  20460 
 
Dear Dr. Cox: 
 
 Thank you for your February 19, 2020, letter conveying the U.S. Environmental Protection 
Agency Clean Air Scientific Advisory Committee’s review of the EPA Policy Assessment for the 
Review of the Ozone National Ambient Air Quality Standards (External Draft – October 2019). 
 
 I want to convey my appreciation to you and the CASAC members for your time and 
efforts. The CASAC’s thorough review and comments will be very helpful in preparing the final 
policy assessment. Your comments will also be helpful as the agency moves into the rulemaking 
portion of the review. If you have any questions, please contact Erika Sasser at 
sasser.erika@epa.gov. 
  
 Thank you again for your thoughtful and constructive advice on this important topic. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      Andrew R. Wheeler 


